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05th July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION – FIT FOR SPORT 
 

As the contract with ‘Fit for Sport’, which is the wrap around and holiday care provider we use for 
our families at the Academy of Woodlands, is coming to its yearly evaluation, it has given us an 
opportunity to review the provision and take into account recent parental feedback about this 
service.  
 
We have been given the option to be able to take this provision back in-house and revert back to our 
own ‘WASPS’ wrap around care from September 2022. This will also enable us to control the cost of 
this provision and timings too. Although Wasps will not automatically have holiday care included, 
Rick Austin, Arts and Sports Manager, is very positive about sourcing other providers to enable this 
to still take place until we can look into running holiday provision.  
 
After speaking with some families and the members of staff at the Academy, we have decided that 
this is the best option for all of us moving forward.  
 
We are excited to have this provision back in-house to support our families and we are thrilled that 
all of the Fit for Sport staff will be remaining with us on this journey.  
 
More information about booking systems (School Activity) will follow as well as updated costs and 
timings.  
 
We hope that you are as happy as we are about this service coming back in-house and I want to 
thank all our families in advance for their support with this change which ultimately will support all 
the children at The Academy of Woodlands.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs E Poad 
Interim Headteacher 
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